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Just an update of information you need to know.

WEB AND FACEBOOK

The Holdfast Bay Clubs Croquet Facility has its own Web and Facebook page.
Information about our Croquet Club is included in the Web page including
newsletters, contact details, social events, pennant results, Policies and photos
from events.

We have five years of Holdfast Bay Croquet Club history recorded on the site.
Access to the Web is simple. Either type in https://hbcroquet.000webhostapp.com
or go to the Clubholdfast web site ( www.clubholdfast.com ) and select Croquet or search
for Clubholdfast in GOOGLE.

We also have a FACEBOOK site with relevant information. Just search for

Holdfast Bay Croquet Club - Home | Facebook on Google or enter Holdfast Bay Croquet Club
in the search area at the top of all facebook pages. Or click the link here. Holdfast Bay
Croquet Club - Home | Facebook

If you have anything that you wish to share on the Web site, photos or comments on events
etc. or can contribute in any way to the site, please contact Roger Zeuner on email
rogerzeuner@gmail.com

Thanks
Roger Zeuner

Don't forget to continually check our Web Site and Facebook pages
for regular updates and photos of all events. Our Web site is
exemplary. A big thank you to Roger Zeuner for managing these
sites

CROQUET PLAY

A reminder for Saturday social players - all equipment must be put away at the end of
the days play. If you leave at the conclusion of the first game can you insure that the
equipment you have used is put away including the hoops if only one court left in play.
Thank you



COVID Marshalls

As our club is required to supply a COVID Marshall at all home games members are encouraged
to obtain there COVID Marshall certificate. It is not an onerous task. 15 mnutes on the
computer. So to share the work load please consider doing.

Cheers,

Marg




